
The City of Cambridge GLBT Commission
& Mayor Denise Simmons

invite you to the second annual

Queer-Friendly Educators in Cambridge
 Appreciation Event

Tuesday, May 3rd, 2016
4:00-7:00pm*

Tavern in the Square
Central Square
730 Mass. Ave.

Cambridge, MA 02139

Dear LGBTQ Educators and Allies,

To recognize and honor your work creating safe spaces for LGBTQ students in 
Cambridge schools every day, the Cambridge GLBT Commission and the Mayor’s 
Office invite you to our second annual Educator Appreciation Event. Please 
join us for a chance to meet your colleagues who are doing wonderful work 
around the city & beyond. There will be a brief speaking program of welcome, as 
well as free appetizers and a cash bar. Let's welcome spring by showing our 
appreciation for your efforts on behalf of students who are all too often invisible 
and alone. So please mark your calendars for May 3rd and pass this invitation on 
to anyone you feel it pertains to. 

Whether you live or work in Cambridge, we hope you can join us!

Can't make it, but want to join the Queer-Friendly Educators in Cambridge email discussion 
list? Let us know at GLBTCommission@CambridgeMA.gov.

___________________________________________
*Come early after school, or later after After-School!
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